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Reminder 

We have received approx. 54% of dues payments, If 

you have not paid your dues yet please do so soon. 

The dues money is the only money this community 

receives to maintain the lake, parks, and Community 

Center. If you haven’t received an invoice or you are 

having trouble paying this years’ dues, or past dues, 

please contact Greg Dwiel at: chair@flcaonline.org 

 
Thank you to everyone for filling out the surveys that 
accompanied your 2016 invoice. The survey will be 
used to plan our future needs and projects and 
budget for them.  
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Join us at the Community Center for our Annual 
Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, March 19, 2016 at 
10:00 a.m. We will have prizes, refreshments and a 
visit from the Easter Bunny following the egg hunt.  
Please make your reservation via e-mail: 
chair@flcaonline.org by 3/1/16 (your name, address, 
phone # and number of your children attending). The 
event is open to children 12 and under and must be 
a dues paid member. There is no charge but a 
limited number of spaces are available.  
The rain date is 3/26 at 10:00 a.m. Any changes will 
be posted on our website http://www.flcaonline.org/ 
and our Facebook page. We look forward to seeing 
you there! 

 

 

 
 
Be careful Out There! 
The ice is getting thin. Continue checking the 
thickness of the ice, especially near the inlets and 
dam. Even if you see others on the lake, it does not 
mean that the ice is thick enough to support your 
weight. We recommend staying off the ice unless it 
is at least 6 inches thick. 
 
Golf Anyone? 
The 1st Annual Forest Lake Golf Outing! The date 
will be determined later. Likely in August at Village 
Green Golf Course. We are negotiating Prices now. 
If you are interested in participating, please email 
Steve Norman at: rentals@flcaonline.org more 
information will follow. 

March Meeting 
Our March meeting will be on March 8 at 7:30. All 
meetings are held at our Community Center on the 
2nd Tuesday of every month.  
 
Fish Stocking 
Last fall we stocked about 200 Northern Pike into 
the lake. If you catch any of them, please promptly 
return them to the water. 
The minimums for keeping fish caught in the lake 
are:  
  1 Walleye Pike - 18” 
  1 Northern Pike - 18” 
  1 Muskellunge – 36” 
  3 Bass – 14”  
  10 Pan fish 
  1 Catfish - 14” 
   Carp – No limit - Please do not release back into 
              the lake 
 
 

 
Laura and Santa 

 
 
Thank You Laura Tegtmeier 
Laura has been our activities chairwoman for over 
30 years. She has coordinated our Breakfast with 
Santa, Easter Egg Hunt, adult get togethers,   
Halloween parties and countless other activities. 
Even though her sons are adults she has continued 
with these activities. 
Thanks for all the work and hours that you have put 
in for our children and adults. 
 
Our new Activities Chairman is Annie Vormittag She 

https://www.facebook.com/n/?photo.php&fbid=10205704456866888&set=gm.10153436348243063&type=3&relevant_count=1&aref=1454364116589529&medium=email&mid=10153436348243063&n_m=mrpetzold2%40sbcglobal.net
mailto:rentals@flcaonline.org


 

has worked with Laura and is looking forward to all 
the future activities. Come and meet her at the 
Easter Egg Hunt.  
 

 
 
They Work! 
The migrating geese will soon be on their way. We 
have been asked if the Goose lines really work. 

They really do. If you stretch a small diameter rope 
across your yard about 8 inches above the ground, 
the geese will not cross it. Please do not feed the 
geese or any animals that wander into your yard, 
coyotes, skunks and other unwanted critters.  
 
Before I get criticized, it is O.K. to feed the smaller 
birds. 
 
Elections 
Officer elections were held at the annual meeting in 
January.  The results are: Chairman Greg Dwiel, 
Vice Chairman Steve Norman, Treasurer Maija 
Boriss, Secretary Pat Lynn.  
 
Annual Reminders: 
It is time to take down your holiday lights and 
decorations. 
 
Bring your garbage cans and recycling cans in from 
the street on Friday after they are emptied. 
 
Wear light colored clothes and carry a flashlight 
when walking after dark. 
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Annie Vormittag-activities  

Board Members  Committee Chairs  

Chairman Greg Dwiel             847-420-8802 Member at Large Laura Tegtmeier     847-438-3688 

Vice Chairman Steve Norman        847-540-8857 Community Center Rentals Steve Norman        847-540-8857 

Treasurer Maija Boriss           847-438-3114 Landscape Beautification Maija Boriss            847-438-3114 

Secretary Pat Lynn                 847-438-0859 Lake Committee Nick Leonard          847-840-1971 

Parks Committee Greg Dwiel             847-420-8802 Member at Large Brad Etter              608-235-6272 

Member at Large Mike Vormittag Dues  Greg Dwiel             847-420-8802 

Website Pat Lynn                 847-438-0859 Govt. Liaison Mike Jennings        847-401-5318 

Member at Large Sue Lalowski         847-567-2972 Member at Large  Steve Libby 
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